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From: "Mattson, Debra" <Debra.Mattson@von.ca>
To: <angie.hache@city.greatersudbury.on.ca>
Date: 4/3/2007 2:55:38 PM

Subject: presentation ’

Hello,

Further to our telephone conversation, | am writing to confirm that | would like to make a 10-15 minute
verbal presentation to the Priorities Committee on Wednesday, May 2nd at 6.00 pm in the Tom Davies
Community Centre in Lively. My presentation will be about the upcoming VON Walk-Run-Roll for Healthy
Communities to be held on Saturday May 12th at Market Square at 10.00 am.

Thank you!

Debra Mattson, M.A.

Communications/Volunteer Coordinator

VON Canada - Ontario Branch, Greater Sudbury Site
121 EIm St

Sudbury, Ontario

P3C 173

(705) 671-1574 ext 266

fax: (705) 671-2309

www.von.ca <http://www.von.ca/>



CorrieJo Caporale - re: Presentation outline rage 1

From: "ginny" <brian-ginny.burton@sympatico.ca>
To: <angie.hache@greatersudbury.ca>

Date: 4/25/2007 10:24:01 PM

Subject: re: Presentation outline

Angie:

Jacques Barbeau ask me to send you a brief outline of my presentation to council at the priorities
meeting on May 2nd.

Brian Burton, President Fairank Lake Camp Owners Ass. on behalf of residents attending.
Brief history and activities of association
Mill rates, rural vs residential
Garbage collection schedules, change summer months to Mondays.
Road maintenance - replacement of tar-gravel mix
- gravel for graded roads
- snow plowing proposed format of 48 hrs unacceptable

Brian Burton
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From: "Len Wiseman" <len.wiseman@sympatico.ca>

To: "Hache, Angie (City)" <angie.hache@greatersudbury.ca>
Date: 4/24/2007 3:16:29 PM

Subject: Presentation to May 2 Meeting

Hi Angie,

As recommended by Jacques Barbeau, | am writing to ask you to see if you
can make room on the agenda of the May 2 priorities meeting in Lively for a
brief presentation on behalf of The Walden Cross Country Fitness Club.

The presentation would probably be made by Jeff Sewell, a Past President and
member of our club. He would outline some of the recent accomplishments of
our club in improving our facilities and attracting new members, young and

old, to participate in the healthy sport of cross country skiing, thus

improving the health of the community. He would also outline some of our
plans and hopes to further expand our facilities, especially our chalet, to
accommodate the large numbers we now attract to some events, and to
adequately serve our growing membership. We will need continued support
from the City and other organisations to carry out these plans.

Thanks very much for your consideration,

Len Wiseman,

Secretary,

Walden Cross Country Fitness Club.
692-4616
len.wiseman@sympatico.ca





